
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                        
 
 
 
 

       
 

                                                                                                                February 2015 
 

HOLIDAY PAY RATES 
 

 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

 
A series of meetings have taken place at a National level to discuss the issue of paying an average rate of pay 
for holiday hours.  Those colleagues who would potentially benefit would be those that work hours that are in 
addition to their contract hours or “overtime hours”. 
 
GMB is optimistic that an agreement will be reached and Stores will become consistent with colleagues in Asda 
Logistic Services.  
GMB will also be looking to secure back payment for those potentially affected by underpayments relating to 
holiday pay. 
 
GMB will only be securing back payment for GMB members, but it is essential that you place your name on our 
regional register, if you have not done so already. 
 
Please register using the contact details below, giving your name, store, department, full contact details and 
membership number. 
 
We will of course keep you fully updated of any developments. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

Keith Dixon  

 
 
Keith Dixon 
GMB National Shop Steward (London Region) 
Email: keith.dixon00@btinternet.com 
Tel: 07917 674706 
 

Attention GMB Members in  

ASDA STORES  


